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Lowe, Leonard , EMNRD 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Lowe, Leonard, EMNRD 
Monday, January 05, 2009 10:32 AM 
'Deklau, Ingrid' 
RE: Williams Glade CS (GW-321) - tank replacement 

Ingrid, 

Happy New Year! 

Do you mean as far as modification notification? If so, yes, this is good enough. Just make sure that the modification is 
reflected on the renewal application. 

I will scan this into the GW-321 file. 

Leonard Lowe 
Environmental Engineer 
Oil Conservation Division/EMNRD 
1220 S. St. Francis Drive 
Santa Fe, N.M. 87505 
Office: 505-476-3492 
Fax: 505-476-3462 
E-maii: leonard.lowe ©state.nm.us 
Website: http://www.emnrd.state.nm.us/ocd/ 

From: Deklau, Ingrid [mailto:Ingrid.Deklau@Williams.com] 
Sent: Friday, January 02, 2009 3:53 PM 
To: Lowe, Leonard, EMNRD 

Subject: Williams Glade CS (GW-321) - tank replacement 

Leonard -
The 300 bbl produced water tank at Glade Compressor Station (GW-321) is being replaced with a 210 bbl produced water 
tank. At the same time, Williams will be installing a new synthetic liner in the containment area. 
The next Discharge Plan Renewal application is due to you in February 2010. Is this sufficient info for you, or do you need 
anything more formal? 
Thanks, 
Ingrid 
801-583-3107 
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